
Public Notice. 
 
08 February 2021. 
 
To all Ba-Phalaborwa residents, please be informed that Ba-Phalaborwa 
Municipality will be replacing 2 Miniature Substations that are unsafe and in 
need of repair. The areas are: 
  
1)      Robert Broom Street:    affected area is Extension 6. All efforts to 
minimise the effect will be made. 
2)      Grosvenor 113:                 Affected area is 

1)      Tulbach street 68-102 (even numbers) 
2)      Robin Street 
3)      Tinktinkie Street 
4)      Patrys 1-15 (uneven numbers) 
5)      Grosvenor 105-124 
6)      Reier Street 
7)      Mossie no 9,11,13 
8)      Patrys 1 t0 5 

  
Date:                                 Tuesday 16th February 2021 
Time frame:                       07h00 t0 19h00. 
 
Please treat all electrical outlet points as if it is alive during this period. 
  
We apologise for the inconvenience, but unfortunately this work is 
necessary to improve our network and make it safe. 
 
Issued by the BPM Communications Unit. 
For further enquiries, kindly contact, Mr Jonas Mahesu on 073 799 1281 
  
 


